



Ettington Gl

Ettington Church of England Primary School

Dear Parent/Carer

28th November 2022

## **RECEPTION NATIVITY PERFORMANCE**

We are pleased to confirm details of Reception's Nativity performance "Whoops-a-Daisy Angel". The children will be performing on Tuesday, 6<sup>th</sup> December at 9.30am in the school hall.

Allocation of seats will be limited to a total of 2 per family in the first instance. At the end of the performance there will be a collection bucket and all we ask is for a £2 donation (or more if you wish) per attendee to cover the cost of the performance licence.

**Safeguarding** - Photography and filming of this production is allowed, however, we do ask that you restrict this to your own child wherever possible. Photographs and filming of children (other than of your own) must NOT be uploaded to the internet/social media sites such as Facebook. Thank you for your understanding.

I look forward to welcoming you to the performance.

Kind regards

Mr D Johnson Headteacher

## **RECEPTION NATIVITY PERFORMANCE**

Child's Name:
SEAT ALLOCATION (2 MAX PER FAMILY – ONE PERFORMANCE ONLY)
Number of seats required:
RESERVE SEATS ALLOCATION
Extra seats required:
PLEASE RETURN TO SCHOOL OFFICE ASAP